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HKFEW Wong Cho Bau School

Cancellation of 19™ Graduation Ceremony

Ref.:19133 13™ July, 2020

Dear Parents / Guardians,

In view of the exponential growth of local confirmed cases of Coronavirus Disease (COVID-2019)
over the past two days, the Education Bureau has announced that schools have to advance the summer
holiday from 13th July, 2020. The 19" Graduation Ceremony will hence be cancelled. Students need not go

to school on 15™ July and 16" July for rehearsal.

To let students share their memories at school during the past six years, our school has prepared a video
capturing some precious moments of some school activities. It will be uploaded on our school website and

on Facebook on 17" July. You are invited to visit our school website or Facebook to share the joy together.

Your child’s graduation certificate, photo and graduation gown are ready for pick up from 8:30 a.m. to
4:00 p.m. from 20" July, to 23" July. To safeguard the health of all the personnel at school, please wear a
mask when you enter the school premises. Temperature will be taken and hand sanitizer is available at the

school entrance. People having a fever are not allowed to enter the school.

To minimize the risk of infection, please encourage your child to stay home and pay attention to
personal hygiene during the summer holiday. Kindly keep an eye on our school website and the
announcement on GRWTH. For enquiries, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher or Miss
Sharon Choi, Assistant Principal, at 21090087. Thank you for your attention.

Principal




